
Meredith Gasaway

42 Random Ave.

Cullowhee, NC 28723
April 14, 2011

Dicky Bundy
666 Beelzebub Ave.
Hell, MI 48169
Dear Dicky,
I am pleased to hear about your interest in becoming a member of the Asheville Police Department. A career in law enforcement is certainly a rewarding experience.
A position in the police department can lead to situations that are extremely challenging, and as a result, it requires a high level of dedication and a large amount of work. I take these factors into consideration whenever I consider recommending any student for anything. Therefore, I only write recommendations for students who have made a B or higher in my classes. However, the skills you have learned in my class, no matter what your future profession is, should serve you well.
I wish you luck in your endeavors
.
Sincerely,
Meredith Gasaway
�Not necessary since you put it in the signature block. 





Good tone and a tactful solution. 95


�not strictly necessary, since “wish” implies the future. 
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